
1978 RESEARCH FUND REPORT 
Letters requesting donations to the Research Fund along with suggested amount invoices 
have been sent to all club presidents this past week. Each M.G.C.S.A. head superintendent 
received a copy of the letter and invoice. He is asked to follow up if he is not con-
tacted by the president shortly. The following donation got our 1978 fund started in a 
fitting manner: 

"Enclosed is my check for $100.00 to be used in the Research Program. This is given in 
memory of my husband, Leo J. Feser, who was so vitally interested in all phases of golf 
course work. Thank you for sending me the HOLE NOTES. I really do enjoy reading the 
news about the Minnesota men." Sincerely, 

Florence Feser 

YOUR BEST SOURCE OF WATER 
Experienced well drilling contractors 

• Well and pump maintenance and repairs 
• 3-D well photo surveys 

• 24-hour answering service 

Bergerson-Caswell, Inc. CALL FOR A FREE ESTIMATE 
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